WILLOW WOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL

School Council Meeting – Community Room, Sunshine Building

23rd January 2014 @ 1.05pm

1. Welcome and Attendance

Ms Tomlinson

Head Teacher

Mrs Stretton


Chair of Governors

Mrs Yates


TA

Rose Stanton

Yr1

Hope Wraxall

Yr1

Lauren Simpson

Yr2

Shauna Owen

Yr2

Lexi Templeman

Yr3

Mia Orme


Yr3

Millie Taylor


Yr4

Ethan Marlor 

Yr4

Anthony Miller

Yr5

Lauri Newton


Yr5

Sophie Doyle


Yr6

Laila Fulton


Yr6


Apologies


Daniel Wright

     2.
Minutes from the previous meeting

The group discussed items from the previous meeting and agreed they 
were a correct record.

3. Vision and Values
Mrs Stretton was welcomed to the meeting.  School Councillors looked at a selection of acrostic challenge entries already submitted and agreed that there were some very good entries.  It was noted that KS1 entries were significantly different to KS2 entries and for that reason it was agreed that each year group would have their own acrostic.

Yr1
LEARN

Yr2
PROUD

Yr3
TEACHER

Yr4
DETERMINATION

Yr5
INSPIRATION

Yr6
WILLOW WOOD

Mrs Stretton suggested that each year group could learn their poem and she would visit each class to hear about their values.

It was also suggested that acrostics could be shared at assembly time, displayed in classrooms and made into a book.  It was suggested that posters would be a good idea and Anthony thought that poster colours could be linked to class tree names.

4. Charity of the Year
It was explained that one of the School Council jobs was to help choose a charity of the year.  Ms Tomlinson stated that a request had been received from The Neuromuscular Centre in Winsford.  School Councillors were asked to consider this request along with other suggestions from their class to be brought to the next meeting.

5. Budget for School Council
Discussion took place on the idea of School Council budget and it was explained that Councillors would decide how this could be spent. It was suggested that Vision and Values posters would be a good idea and it was agreed that further thought would be given to this matter.
6. Friends of Willow Wood Money
Money is available from the FOWW to purchase items for the school. In previous years this money helped fund items such as outdoor benches and the stage. It was agreed that School Councillors would discuss this with their classes and make a list of ideas and requests for the next meeting.

7. Date of Next Meeting
Friday 5th February 2015 at 1.10pm.
